
St. Olivier School in Radville, SK was blessed to share in the annual Kindergarten welcoming 
ceremony this year with a new priest in the community. It was Father Thuy's first formal event 
with the school and it proved to be very special. 
 
Pictured in the background, one can see a framed image entitled Storyteller. The school 
principal shared the words of a message provided by the Director of Education, Mrs. Gwen 
Keith, in relation to the picture. Mr. Darrell Perras stated, "We are all story tellers and we are all 
story makers," and spoke of how the Kindergarteners are just starting their story with St. 
Olivier!  
 
Let's all remember to tell our story as we build a faith-filled loving community around these 
littlest learners! 
 

 
 

Peace and Many Blessings, 
Lynn Colquhoun 
Coordinator 
 


